
ACCOUNT
CLEAN UP
As another year ends and a new one begins, many are setting 
new goals. Now is a great time to focus on getting organized or 
transitioning to paperless billing. Start the New Year off right by 
making sure your account is up to date at Steans Electric. 



UPDATE YOUR 
INFORMATION

Keeping your contact 
information current helps us 

make sure we can reach you if 
your account needs attention, 

and helps us identify you when 
you report an outage.

Go green this year and enroll  
in paperless billing. Both  
secure and convenient, 

paperless billing provides  
you with the information you 
need regarding your account  

no matter where you are!

GO  
PAPERLESS

If you are not yet enrolled, visit 
www.stearnselectric.org and 
sign up for SmartHub! With 

just a few steps you can access 
your account, pay bills, monitor 

energy usage and report an 
outage. You can also update 
your account information. 

SIGN UP FOR  
SMARTHUB


